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NEWSLETTER 
11th November 2022 

Our Year 6 had an amazing time on their residential trip 

to Norfolk Lakes. Paddle boarding, canoeing, 

archery and fencing were just a few of the 

activities that they attempted. It was wonderful 

to hear that the chef was so impressed by 

their politeness and complimented our 

children on their manners. Well done, Fox 

class! 

A group from Badger class headed off to 

the Bury Sports Partnership multi-sports 

tournament on Tuesday. I was greeted 

with great excitement at lunch time as a 

few of the group explained that they had 

been winners too! 

As it is Remembrance Day we will be holding 

our minute of silence and two of our children 

will be representing the school laying a poppy 

wreath at the war memorial at Angel Hill. Their work 

was chosen in an art competition set by the Royal British 

Legion. The Royal British Legion representatives who came into school were  very 

impressed and moved by our selection of Navy themed art work. Our football team will 

also be taking part in the EEL cup tournament organised by Cambridge United. 

Headteacher Awards 
I am pleased to announced the following pupils have received a 

Headteacher Award.  Congratulations to each pupil on their achievement. 

Next week at Howard Community Academy:- 

Wednesday 16th November at 2.30pm– Parent art/craft workshop for Hedgehog class 

Friday 18th November - Big Sing trip for Year 5 

Friday 18th November– Children in Need (wear something spotty with your uniform) 

A Message From Staff 

Danny K Tabasom W Ariane N 

Nicki C ///////////////// Corrie O 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

to complete at home, by following us on our social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy https://twitter.com/

HowardCAcademy 

 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278.  

Class teachers can be contacted via class emails e.g. 

otter@howardprimary.org for Otter class, 

badger@howardprimary.org for Badger class. 

Stars of the Week 
Mr Copsey and Mrs Wakeman for 

leading the Norfolk Lakes trip 
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Looking for a          

We’re Going on a Bear 

Hunt 

Michael Rosen 

A Child of Books 

Oliver Jeffers 

Gaslight 

Eloise Williams 

Breakfast Club 

Our breakfast club offers the opportunity to start the 

day well and ensure your child is ready to learn. It is open to all 

and paid places run from 7.45am. If your 

child is entitled to pupil premium funding, 

they are able to access a funded place 

from 8.15am. All we ask is that you 

book in advance so that we can 

ensure we have the correct staffing 

ratios in place. Book online via 

parentmail or contact the school office 

Dates for your diary 

18th November– Big Sing for 

Year 5 

18th November– Children in 

Need 

16th December– Last day of 

term 

PE Kit 

We have had a number of children in school without PE kit. 

Please ensure your child has a PE kit in school for indoor and 

outdoor PE lessons. If your child is attending an after school 

sports club, they must also wear a PE kit or will not be able to 

participate in the activities. In January we will be trialling for KS2  

children to come to school already dressed in their kit for PE days

– more details to follow. 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS

